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W A R N I N G   

 

The Commission de Surveillance du Secteur Financier (CSSF) warns the 
public of the activities of a company named NSCB Luxembourg S.A., located 
at 11A, boulevard Joseph II, L-1840 Luxembourg (website: http://www.nscb-
bank.lu). 

 

According to the information available to the CSSF, this company offers 
services in several areas of the financial sector.  

 

The CSSF informs the public that NSCB Luxembourg S.A. has not been 
granted the required authorisation to offer such services in or from 
Luxembourg.  

 

 

 

              Luxembourg, 21 September 2009 
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